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Brenna Quigley
Editor
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30 July 2012


Dear Ms. Quigley: 

I have submitted a copy of my position paper, Considering all our relations: A proposed hermeneutic turn in S-STEP, for consideration by CJNSE/RCJCÉ via the online submission process. 

This is an original and unpublished paper which is not currently under consideration by any other journal. As such, I grant CJNSE/RCJCÉ first publication rights and agree not to publish the same manuscript elsewhere, in whole or part, for one year after publication, should it be accepted. 

I understand that acceptance of the paper may require some work with an editor and am available to undertake required revisions except in the week of August 4-11, 2012 as I will be on vacation. 

Should you require any further information from me in advance of submitting my paper to reviewers I can be reached by email, dwiseman@ualberta.ca, or by phone, 514-343-0836. 

With regards,

Dawn Wiseman
PhD Candidate
University of Alberta
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